
  
 

  
  
  
 
 

 
    Sahuaro Updates January 10, 2024 

Dear Sahuaro Students and Families: 

Happy New Year and welcome back!  I hope everyone is doing well.  Here are some updates as we enter the 
spring semester. 

First, please help us to welcome Mrs. Trevino to our school's admin team.  She will be our Interim Assistant 
Principal of Operations, replacing Mr. Lundstrom as he covers another assignment for our District.  

State Testing Dates 

We need your assistance in guiding our students to maintain their focus and adequately prepare themselves to 
give their utmost effort during the upcoming State exam this spring.  Here is a reminder of the dates this 
spring: 

Tuesday, March 26 AzSci (11th Grade) 

Tuesday, April 9 ACT (11th Grade) 

Monday & Tuesday 

Monday, April 22                 ACT Aspire Part I (9th & 10th Grade) 

Tuesday, April 23                 ACT Aspire Part II (9th & 10th Grade)  

Other Important Dates: 

Friday, January 12             Winter Formal (7:00-11:00) 

Monday, January 15         Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (No School) 

Friday, January 19            Winter Spirit Assembly (Assembly I Bell Schedule) 

Tuesday, January 23         Elective Fair (Assembly I or II Bell Schedule, TBD) 

Wednesday, January 24   TUSD Professional Learning Day (No School) 

Monday, January 29         Counselors Start Visiting Classrooms for Course Selection 

Wednesday, February 7   Parent Teacher Conferences (Classroom) 6:00-8:00 pm 

Friday, February 9             Half Day (No Lunch Service) 

Thursday & Friday, Feb 22-23 Rodeo Vacation 

Tuesday, February 27       3rd Quarter Benchmarks (9th, 10th, 11 Grades) 
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